

IVY'S PRATICE 5

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|----------------------|----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. st <u>u</u> dent | B. cu <u>l</u> ture | C. mu <u>t</u> ual | D. fu <u>t</u> ure |
| 2. A. pa <u>s</u> sive | B. mi <u>s</u> sion | C. pa <u>s</u> sage | D. pr <u>e</u> sser |
| 3. A. repea <u>t</u> ed | B. att <u>a</u> cked | C. refu <u>n</u> ded | D. dec <u>i</u> ded |
| 4. A. br <u>u</u> shes | B. br <u>i</u> dges | C. noi <u>s</u> es | D. co <u>t</u> hes |
| 5. A. <u>w</u> hy | B. <u>w</u> ho | C. <u>w</u> here | D. <u>w</u> hich |

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

6. When the boss walked into the offcie, his secretary _____
A. has been typing
B. was typing
C. is typing
D. had typing
7. Your mother doesn't have to work at weekends, _____?
A. doesn't she
B. hasn't she
C. does she
D. has she
8. We have been working hard for a long time. We wish we _____ more free time to relax.
A. had
B. have
C. have had
D. had had
9. I suggest _____ at home tonight as it is really cold outside.
A. stay B. to stay C. staying D. stayed

10. I decided _____ for the modern art course at a local center
A. to enroll
B. enrolling
C. to be enrolled
D. being enrolled
11. The road to our village _____ next year if the local authority raises enough fund.
A. is widened
B. will widen
C. can widen
D. will be widened
12. The information about the participants _____ highly confidential
A. have been
B. are
C. was
D. is to be
13. You _____ always discuss your test results with your healthcare provider
A. will
B. might
C. should
D. may
14. A car and a bike _____ my means of transportation every day.
A. are
B. is
C. was
D. were
15. The students are instructed to _____ experiments in a safe way.
A. turn off B. carry out C. carry on D. keep on
16. Every day _____ earth heats and cools as night turns into day and back into night
A. a B. an C. no article D. the
17. She's got a new job demonstrating kitchen equipment _____ a department store
A. on B. in C. at D. to

18. The students was _____ at the chance to share what she'd learned with other schoolmates
A. Excited B. exciting C. excites D. excitement
19. "Lac Du Montagnon" located in the French Alps is one of the most _____ lakes in the world.
A. natural heart-shaped amazing
B. natural amazing heart-shaped
C. amazing natural heart-shaped
D. heart-shaped natural amazing
20. I was in so much pain I didn't want to get up in the morning. _____, I went to football practice as usual.
A. Consequently
B. Nevertheless
C. Additionally
D. Though
21. I have the greatest respect for his ideas, _____ I don't agree with most of them.
A. although
B. moreover
C. however
D. additionally
22. Many parents worry about the _____ effect that violent films may have on children
A. destructively
B. destruction
C. destroy
D. destructive
23. The meeting with the teacher _____ an influence on him for the rest of his life
A. had B. made C. took D. gave
24. Children who are isolated and lonely seem to have _____ language and communication.
A. no B. good C. low D. poor

25. The government should take some measures to ensure that tourism _____ in harmony with the environment.

- A. walks B. travels C. develops D. behaves

26. Any student _____ neglects his or her homework is unlikely to do well at school.

- A. when B. who C. which D. whose

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST on meaning to the underlined words in each of the following questions.

27. I felt it was discourteous of him to leave immediately after the party without saying goodbye to everyone.

- A. unhappy
B. illegal
C. impolite
D. uneasy

28. She always makes snap decisions and never thinks about their consequences.

- A. hasty B. wise C. big D. good

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the words OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined words in each of the following questions.

29. To reduce carbon emissions into the atmosphere, ways to limit the use of private means of transport must be found.

- A. public B. personal C. common D. shared

30. She was a bright student who was enthusiastic and full of new ideas and suggestions.

- A. small B. careless C. dull D. poor

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

31. Nam is talking to Tuan about the entrance exam into high school.

- Nam: "Passing the entrance exam is not difficult"
- Tuan: "_____"

- A. You must be kidding. It's not easy
B. But I don't. I failed it last year
C. I couldn't agree more. It is not easy at all
D. I do, too. I passed it last year

32. A student is talking to the teacher

- A. Me too
B. Thanks I lot
C. Serve you right
D. Never mind

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction on each of the following questions.

33. Since the 19th century, companies had looked for better and cleaner ways of creating electricity.
A B C D
34. Almost all businesses in four corners of the world have been badly effected by the spead of Covid-19.
A B C D
35. When the tourist saw with her own eyes the beach covered with tons of plastic rubbish washed up from around the world, a child went down its spine.
A B C D

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Away from the problems (36) _____ the city is the peace and quite of the countryside. This is often a short drive where the air is clear and unpolluted. If you stop at a small village, you will find life is slower than the city with relaxed and (37) _____ people.

Some of the land has crops growing, as well as animals on the farms. As you drive further, you might find (38) _____ areas of natural beauty.

These areas are (39) _____ as National Parks by the government, and here wildlife can live and move about safely. It is in these places away from the noisy cities (40) _____ you can experience the natural beauty of the countryside.

36. A. of B. at C. on D. about
37. A. friendly B. beautiful C. crazy D. boring

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-----------|---------|------------|
| 38. A. some | B. little | C. each | D. another |
| 39. A. produced | B. made | C. done | D. created |
| 40. A. when | B. where | C. that | D. which |

Read the passage and mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the question

When people meet you for the first time, they search for all sort of clues to make judgements about you, but the most important of these are given by your clothes. So, if you want to appear more exciting and to create a good impression, it helps to know a little about the secrets of style.

You may think that changing your image means changing all the clothes you have and spending a great deal on a completely new wardrobe – but the good news is that it doesn't – all you have to do is to make better use of what you already have by following some sensible rules.

Avoid wearing clothes with two different designs. Remember too that the kind of pattern you choose can affect the way you look. If you're fairly small, go for a plain top or with small patterns; on the other hand, if you want to look slimmer, clothes with big designs are more flattering.

Choose clothes in a color that suits your hair and skin type. As a general rule, people with blonde hair and fair skin look best in pale colors such as light blue, pale green or pink. If you have a light brown hair, light eyes and a fair skin, you should choose medium shades such as mid-grey, green raspberry red. People with dark hair and olive or dark skin can wear the brightest colors such as orange or yellow.

Accessories such as watches, necklaces and earrings can help to give a finishing touch, but most people make the mistake of wearing their most valuable jewelry rather than choosing something that goes with what they are wearing. Keep it simple and select only one or two items at a time.

So, the main thing is choosing clothes that suit you will make you look your best and enable you to feel more comfortable and relaxed.

41. What could be the best title of the passage?

- A. Look Good and Feel Great
- B. Tips on Choosing Patterns
- C. Secrets of Style

- D. Best Colors for Clothes
42. What gives the most important clue to make judgements about others at first sight?
- A. Clothes
 - B. Designs
 - C. Accessories
 - D. Colors
43. What sort of patterns should you choose if you want to look slimmer?
- A. Clothes with two different designs
 - B. Clothes with small patterns
 - C. Clothes with big designs
 - D. Clothes with different color
44. Why do people wear accessories according to the passage?
- A. To reveal their secrets
 - B. To show that they are valuable
 - C. To have a finishing touch
 - D. To make them more attractive
45. What rule is NOT mentioned when choosing clothes?
- A. Avoid wearing clothes with two different designs
 - B. Avoid clothes in a color that do not suit your hair and skin type
 - C. Choose simple and select only one or two accessories at a time
 - D. Choose different color and valuable accessories at a time

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct sentence that is closest in meaning to the given one

46. This is the first time our parents have taken us to the movies
- A. We have never been taken to the movies before
 - B. We had been taken to the movies once before
 - C. We have ever been taken to the movies often before
 - D. We have been taken to the movies some times before
47. "I am in a bit of hurry, but I'll ring you tomorrow", he said
- A. He said that he was in a bit of hurry and rang me the following day
 - B. He said he was in a bit of hurry, but he would ring me the next day
 - C. He said that he would ring me the next day as then he couldn't
 - D. He said that he was very hurries, but that he would ring me the next day
48. I've never had to wait this long for a bus before
- A. This is the longest I have ever had to wait for a bus
 - B. I used to wait long for a bus like this before
 - C. I have to wait this long for a bus very frequently
 - D. This is the second time that I have been waiting long for a bus

Mark the letter A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that best combines each pair of sentences in the following questions.

- 49.** She showed me a photograph of the man. He used to be a soldier.
- A. She showed me a photograph of the man whom used to be a soldier
 - B. She showed me a photograph of the man who used to be a soldier
 - C. She showed me a photograph of the man which used to be a soldier
 - D. She showed me the man whose photo used to be a soldier
- 50.** It is raining very hard. So, we can't see the mountains
- A. If it wasn't raining so hard, we could see the mountains
 - B. If it hadn't been raining, we could see the mountains
 - C. We wish we had been able to see the mountains without rain
 - D. But for the rain, we could have seen the mountains